
MONMOUTHSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2021/2022  

 

NOTICE is hereby given that pursuant to Sections 30 and 31 of the Public Audit (Wales) Act 2004: 

 

1. From 25th August 2022 to 22nd September 2022 (inclusive) between 09:00 and 17:00 
Monday to Friday any local elector may inspect and make copies of the accounts of the 
above named body for the year ended 31st March 2022 and all books, deeds, contracts, 
bills, vouchers and receipts relating thereto. 

2. These documents are available for inspection at Monmouthshire County Council, County 
Hall, The Rhadyr, Usk NP15 1GA. 

3. To enable us to make appropriate arrangements for inspection, we request that electors 
make an appointment by email to contact@monmouthshire.gov.uk, by telephone at 
01633 644644 or by writing to: Assistant Head of Finance, Monmouthshire County 
Council, County Hall, The Rhadyr, Usk, NP18 1GA.  

4. On or after 23rd September 2022, until the completion of the audit, the Auditor General 
for Wales will provide any local government elector of the area to which the accounts 
relate, give the elector, or his/her representative, an opportunity to question him about 
the accounts. Any such elector, or his/her representative, may attend before the Auditor 
General to make any objection to the accounts. 

5. The Auditor General can be contacted via Anthony Veale at Audit Wales, 24 Cathedral 
Road, Cardiff, CF11 9LJ or by email at anthony.veale@audit.wales.  

6. Written notice of an objection must first be given to the Auditor General via Anthony 
Veale at Audit Wales, 24 Cathedral Road, Cardiff, CF11 9LJ or by email at 
anthony.veale@audit.wales. A copy of the written notice must be provided to the 
Section 151 officer at Monmouthshire County Council, County Hall, The Rhadyr, Usk 
NP15 1GA.    

 

 

 


